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Greetings,                                                                                       December 2020 
 
This month the children were invited to sing Christmas songs at the local mall, with the 
Cloete family’s church. They did a wonderful job. And we increased our domestic animal 
population with our sheep and ducks having babies. They are so cute to watch.   
The children’s end of year school program went very well. It was well attended by family 
members. All of the children managed to progress to the next grade, made possible by 
a lot of overtime in the school. The children and teachers worked very hard to make this 
happen. 

 

 
The Christmas/end of year party was quite the success. They went to Umdeni game 
farm for the day. Lots of good food, games, using the pool, and of course Christmas 
presents for everyone. The children left the Fold on the 10th and unfortunately won’t be 
back until 25 January. The new school year is starting late. Please keep all the children 
in your prayers for their safety. After the children left, all our staff attended a team 
building program, before they left for the holidays as well. 
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As you know, New Road Missions has taken over the oversight of The Fold, while the 
Cloete family are the “hands-on” administrators. Paul and Micky will be fundraising and 
sharing the good word with any interested groups. They will also visit The Fold once a 
year once it’s safe to travel again. Sometime in the near future, those who receive the 
newsletter by email will be getting an email from New Road Missions. They will be 
sending updates of what they’re doing and video clips of happenings at The Fold. Most 
recently they have sent out the video links below. The first one is the Cloete family 
updating you, and then Jim and Tammy Walter from New Road Missions also has a 
video update. 
 
The Fold video update: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u0SgcKUSrUM&feature=youtu.be 
 
New road Missions video update: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nn93x6vm52Q&feature=youtu.be 
 Website: www.newroadmissions.org 
 
We all wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas, and hopes of a better new 
year. 

 
Paul and Micky        Lorenzo, Thunette, Jenaya, Malachi     Jim and Tammy Walter 
             Cloete 
 
Please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-
child 
 
Praises:  The children have passed into the next grade. Singing Christmas songs at an 
event. Lots of new baby animals. Christmas party. 
  
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. We need additional donations.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 


